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Coming Soon...
1 Book 5 Schools!

The 12th Annual Reading
Event is a go!  The

Friends of the Crowsnest
Library are thrilled to

announce TC Energy will
one again generously
fund the One Book, 5

Schools Program.  Thank
you TC Energy!

Happy New Year!
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Sabre Athletics
Congratulations to the junior basketball teams on their wins last night against the Matthew Halton

junior teams!  Our junior Sabres played amazing! Come cheer on our Senior Boys tonight
as they take on Kainai at 7:30 p.m.  

The JV Boys will be competing in a tournament at Diamond Valley this weekend.
The Jr. Girls play at home Friday after school vs. F.P. Walshe & TMS.

2:30 p.m. is the first game vs. TMS, with the second game to follow at 3:45 p.m. vs. F.P. Walshe.

This program was initiated by
the Crowsnest Pass Literacy
Foundation in 2014, and has

become a popular family and
school event.  Stay tuned for

the book launch later this 
month!  The title was

selected by representatives
from all five schools.

Each family will receive a
free copy of the book to keep.

Crocs & Socks Day
January 16

If you don’t own crocs, wear a pair of
other fun socks and shoes!

LSA Society Progressive 50/50 Raffle
Tickets are $5 each and may be
purchased from any LSA family
or at the Office.  The draw will

take place on February 13, 2025.
Maximum prize is $2500!

The Society will be meeting
tomorrow evening, January 9, 

 at 6:30 p.m.

Livingstone Parents Association
& School Council Meeting

Tuesday, January 14, 6:30 p.m.
Co-op Gift Cards are available 
to purchase in $50 increments

and may be used for gas,
hardware or groceries.

The Association receives 
5% back for every card purchased.

Grades K - 3 Ski Days
January 29, February 3 & 5

Final Exams begin on January 20.
Grade 11 and 12 students will not have regular

classes during exams.  Grades 7-10 are
required to attend regular classes

during exams. In addition, there is no break in
between semesters.  Semester 2 begins January 29.

Sports Boosters are accepting donations
of recyclable bottles and cans until

January 17.   A trailer has been parked in the
school lot for donation drop off or please call

Eliza Grose at 403-627-9489 for pick up.

Check the Lost & Found for
any missing items!


